NEWS RELEASE
21.04.06 – For immediate release
 
UNIVERSITY OF LONDON UNION (ULU)
Contact Symon Hill - 020 7664 2056
 
LONDON STUDENTS ARE TOP FAIRTRADE BUYERS, STUDY SHOWS
 

A study conducted by the University of London Union (ULU) shows that London students are some of the most committed purchasers of fairtrade products in Britain.  Nearly three quarters (73%) have bought a fairtrade product in the last month and over half (55%) within the last week.  More than four-fifths of London students (81%) have bought a fairtrade product at some point.  

The survey revealed that London students have a high level of understanding when it comes to fairtrade.  93% have heard of fairtrade and over two-thirds (69%) feel that they understand what it is.  Two in five London students (43%) hope to buy even more fairtrade products as they continue to become more easily available.  

Samuel Thomas, ULU Vice-President and leader of the ULU Trade Fair campaign said:
“London’s students can be proud of their commitment to social justice.  In response to students’ wishes, ULU’s shops are increasing their range of fairtrade products, which now include clothing made with fairtrade cotton.”
Ends
Notes to Editors
 
1. The University of London Union (ULU) represents over 120,000 students in the twenty-three colleges and institutes of the University of London.  
2. ULU questioned 343 students at the ULU building and at Queen Mary Students’ Union on selected days between 17th January and 16th March 2006.  A full statistical breakdown of the results is available on request.
3. Trade Fair is a ULU priority campaign for the current year.  The ULU Trade Fair Forum, which meets once a month, brings together students from across the University of London to share ideas and resources on fairtrade, sustainability and global justice.  
4. ULU sells an extensive range of fairtrade products in its retail outlets.  These include coffee, tea, fruit juice, chocolate, cereal bars and clothing.
5. Three colleges in the University of London now have fairtrade status: King’s College London, the London School of Economics and Royal Holloway.  King’s College London received Fairtrade Status most recently, on 19th March 2006.
6. Photographs are available on request.  They show students sharing fairtrade products and the survey being conducted.
7. ULU’s officers are available for interview on the results of the survey and on related matters.  
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